From: Alan Jacques

Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 10:24 AM

To: NC Clerks <<u>clerks@norfolkcounty.ca</u>>; Grow Norfolk <<u>GROWNorfolk@norfolkcounty.ca</u>>

Subject: Delhi Urban Boundary Expansion Comments

Some people who received this message don't often get email from

Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning,

We are the owners of 18 Tisdale Drive located in Delhi, Ontario.

In advance of the County of Norfolk Special Council meeting that has been scheduled for April 16, 2024 regarding the urban boundary expansions in Delhi, we strongly recommend that Council consider including the entirety of the Delhi Golf Course and Country Club within the Urban Boundary as outlined in Option 2 for Delhi.

Regards, Alan & Sharon Jacques